
 

April 4, 2025 
 
 
Dear Mustang Families, 
 
As we approach the end of this school year, I want to let you know that there will be a change in leadership at 
Ashton Ranch for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. Beginning July 1, 2025, Dr. Kasey Romero will be the 
Ashton Ranch Middle School Principal, and Mr. Carlos Perla will be the Assistant Principal. 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve Ashton Ranch Middle School these past few years, and I look forward to a 
strong finish to this school year with you. Next year I will be moving over to lead Willow Canyon High School 
within Dysart, and am excited about this new opportunity to impact student success. I will miss all the families 
I have had the opportunity to create partnerships with here at The Ranch.  
 
I am confident that the new administration will be a great fit, and work hard to continue the great things 
happening on our campus.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we wrap up the end of the year! Take time to be kind and as always, 
PROUD to be a Mustang! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Parachini 
Principal 
Ashton Ranch Middle School 
p: 623-523-8300  f: 623-523-8311 
a: 14898 W Acoma Dr., Surprise, AZ 85379 
w: www.dysart.org/AshtonRanch  e: lisa.parachini@dysart.org 
s: Visit us on Social Media @ARMSMustangs 

 


